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General Comment
I, as a mexican citizen and born on the pacific coast, am against the Sagaro project. I don't find ethical neither fair that Mexican
biodiversity has to pay the price of the USA's capitalistic ambitions. The project has been refutated many times by different ecological
institutions expressing the alarming concern of what this project this could represent for the mexican pacific ocean ecosystem. Whales are
in danger as well as out planet due to pollution in water and air. No profit justifies the ecocide this could represent. Let other countries
reach Asia, delegate, cooperate, we are one world. No amount of dollars values the ocean's fragile equilibrium when other countries,
closer to Asia could provide the gas supply without it meaning putting in danger the aquatic life. 
NO to Sagaro, STOP Sagaro. These aren't your waters, these waters belong to the marine life.
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